
PUBLIC HEARING
Fluvanna County Board of Supervisors
Wednesday, February 17, 2021 at 7:00 pm

Pursuant to Virginia Code Section 15.2-2204, a public hearing will be held 
at the Fluvanna County Library, located at 214 Commons Boulevard in 
Palmyra, Virginia for citizens of the County to have the opportunity to 
join virtually and be heard by the Board of Supervisors on the following 
request:

ZMP 20:03 Joseph F. & Vonda Sue Crane – Request to Rezone, from 
I-1, Industrial, Limited to A-1, Agricultural, General of 8.9 +/- acres and 
known as Tax Map 12 Section 18 Parcel 4 and located along the west line of 
Deerfield Road, and 0.2 miles south of Bybee Road. The subject property 
is located in the Rural Residential Planning Area and the Columbia Elec-
tion District. 

The regular meeting of the Board of Supervisors will be held virtually due 
to the Public Health Emergency and physical, in-person access to these 
meetings has been suspended. Instructions for public participation dur-
ing the meeting will be made available on the Fluvanna County website: 
https://www.fluvannacounty.org  Interested persons may submit written 
comments prior to the scheduled meeting to dmiles@fluvannacounty.org 
and any questions may be directed to Douglas Miles, Community Devel-
opment Director at 434-591-1910, between 8:00 am and 5:00 pm, M-F.


